
Parent Partnership 

Minutes for meeting 
Tuesday 30th April 2024 

 

Attendees 

Nicola Tyrrell (Head teacher) 

Victoria Mclaughlin (Chairperson) 

Kymberley Robertson (Secretary)  

Mariesha Payne (Treasurer) 

Christine Boyle 

 

Minutes 

Indoor market – The indoor market was a great success raising £250.36 for the Parent 

Partnership. All feedback from we received was very positive.  

 

Family disco – Thank you very much to Michelle from The Wee Shop and Deli for donating the 

items sold at the Tuck shop at the family disco.  

 

Treasurers Report – We have received a grant from the Council of £394. We now have full 

access to the accounts and cheque book. There is £635.96 in the account.  

 

Fundraising  



- Victoria suggested that we could attend the Car Boot sale at Errol in the Summer to try 

and sell the Bric-a-brac that we have collected at previous events.  

- A coffee morning was suggested for Saturday 24th August 

- There will be a Christmas Indoor market on Saturday 30th November 

Summer Fayre -  Will be held on Saturday 15th June from 11am – 2pm. Victoria is to approach a 

Fish & Chip van and/or Donut van to see if would attend. Ideas for stalls are Plants, Tombola, 

Hook-a-duck, face paints,  tattoos, balloons, assault course and water splat. The church is to be 

approached to see if they can help with tea & coffee. YMCA is to be asked if they can provide 

inflatable and Ice cream. Nicola to approach the fire service to ask if they can bring the fire 

engine along again.  

It was noted that No pets would be added to advertising posters for the risk assessment 

Nicola to ask if staff members can help on the day, she also mentioned that we could have the 

use of walkie-talkies if needed. 

 

Halloween Disco - Will be 1st November from 7pm-8:30pm and will be open to all ages. Under 

14’s will need to be supervised by an adult. It was suggested a ticket would be £5 for an adult & 

child and will include a treat and drink. Extra adults will be charged at £1. Michelle will be a sked 

if she can help with a tuck shop again. There will be games including dooking for apples and 

donut on a string. Gloves filled with popcorn.  There will be prizes for best costume. Juice will 

be refillable as per the previous family disco. We asked if anyone has any disco lights that could 

be used.  

 

Analysis of cost of school day (Discussed at October meeting) 

We will have a meeting on 28th May at 6pm to discuss this 

 

Arrangement of joint Pupil Council/Parent Partnership meeting 

We will attend the next pupil council meeting on Monday 13th May at 2:30pm. Christine would 

like to bring up starting a newsletter after the Summer holidays.  

 

AOCB 



- It was discussed that we could possibly hold joint events with the church and/or youth 

group in the future.  

- Nicola gave an update on Just too Easy. It is now up and running and seems to working 

ok. There will be a drop-in session on 1st May at 3:15pm and possibly every week for any 

issues that may arise. The Parent Partnership page is ready and will be used when the 

rest seems to be working ok. The school has been asked if they will pilot the journal 

section of it. Seesaw will no longer be used to update parents/carers.  

- For outdoor learning Mrs Connolly is asking if we would donate any 2litre plastic bottles 

or plants for a project. Mareisha has contacts who she will approach for help. 

- The cow for the Coo project has arrived and a design decided on. It will appear in the 

new museum in Perth before returning to the school. It is still to be decided where it will 

be placed.  

- The Tesco tokens raised £800 for football strips.  

- Shiela Miller asked if it could be noted that payment made for the bus to Day of Dance 

that was originally paid by Parent Partnership was swapped and put towards the bus for 

the Active kids trip and Day of dance was paid for by PEF.  

- It was decided that Victoria and Kymberley would have access to the email only at this 

time. There is also a facebook page which will be used to advertise events.  

- It was asked if there could be more information sent out about how the class structure 

was going to work for the new school year in August.  

- There will hopefully be an arrangement made for the Intergenerational group to attend 

the school again soon 

- The roof repair has been budgeted for the next school year 

- Nicola gave an update on the Quality Improvement plan. There are plans to have 

parents attend an outdoor learning session.  

- The trips already organised are Active Kids in June, Book festival in August and the 

Pantomine in December 

- The first meeting of the new school year will be 20th August 2024 followed by the AGM 

on 1st October 2024 

 

 

There being no further business the meeting was closed.  

 

Date of next meeting Tuesday 28th May 2024 at 6pm 



 

Agenda 

Tuesday 28th May 2024 

 

Analysis of cost of school day (Discussed at October meeting) 

 

 

 

Summer Fayre 

 

 

 

AOCB 

 

Date of Next meeting 20th August 2024 


